
 Dear Baltic Families, 

 Next Thursday, October 13th is the end of the First Quarter, and it is 
 also Parent Teacher Conferences which means a 2 hour early dismissal. 
 Teachers have sent out invitations for the first round of conferences, our 
 next conference day is November 17th. 

 Our Pepperoni fundraiser was an absolute success!  Thank you to all 
 of our families who participated to help continue the positive rewards that 
 we offer our students each year and the large carnival that we sponsor at 
 the end of the year.  Please make arrangements for someone to pick up 
 your pepperoni roller order on  Wednesday, October  12th from 1-5  .  We 
 will use the janitor’s garage door next to the cafeteria.  Thank you to our 
 PTO moms who will be sorting each individual order, please go through 
 your order while you are at the school to verify that you have the correct 
 number of rollers.  Please have your PTO shirt sale forms in by October 
 11th. 

 Just a reminder that we have a Blessings Box located at the main 
 entrance of the school with canned food items for any community member 
 who may be in need. If you are able to donate items we will always 
 appreciate your contributions.  If your family is in need during the holidays 
 please contact our secretary, Amber Miller, during school hours for 
 Share-A-Christmas information. 

 Shorts may be worn till October 28th and will be permitted again 
 starting April 1st.  As we are heading into fall please make sure your child 
 dresses for the weather as we try to go outside for recess as much as 
 possible with the exception of rain/snow and temperatures below freezing. 



 During the month of October we will continue our focus on the CARE 
 acronym with a focus on being ACCOUNTABLE by showing how we can 
 be responsible inside and outside of the classroom. Thank you for your 
 continued support and Go Pirates! 

 Yours in Education, 

 Sedric Gerber 
 Principal 

 Important Dates 
 ●  October 8, PTO Meeting at 9:00 in the Cafeteria 
 ●  October 11, Shirt sales forms are due 
 ●  October 12, Pepperoni Roller Pickup 1-5 
 ●  October 13, 2 hour early dismissal 
 ●  October 13, Parent Teacher Conferences by invitation only 
 ●  October 14, No School-Teacher Inservice 
 ●  October 14 End of the the 1st Quarter 
 ●  October 17-21 Spirit Week (more info coming soon) 
 ●  November 1-3 Book Fair 

 The cafeteria is looking for substitute cooks.  Please call the office for 
 more information. 

 September Students of the Month 
 K - Landrie Snyder 

 1st - Liam Guisinger 
 2nd - Kip Hall 

 3rd - Keegan Rhodes 
 4th - Charlotte Regula 
 5th - Colt Hershberger 
 6th - Kayla Coblentz 


